
   
Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Mr. Murphy has been a careers hero this month! 

 

Everyone knows about our award-winning, original, Future Me programme 

where, as a part of the process, every child is asked to identify their future  

aspirations.  Mr. Murphy has tailored the recent round of visitors and talks to 

meet the children’s specific requirements. 

This March has seen the greatest number of talks we have ever had in one 

month...fourteen - and there will have only been twenty-three school days. 

Mr Djanogly, MP, visited today and said we were a ‘pearl in the community’. 

 

We hope that through everyone’s efforts, the children are clearer about what 

they like and what they don’t like about possible future careers.  The visitors 

are very good at explaining the realities and the rewards of their jobs. 

 

Thank you Mr. Murphy! 

Thank you community! 

Anne Eardley |  Head Teacher 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

20th - 31st March 

Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel weeks 

LETTER   

22nd - 31st March 

PTA Easter Egg Raffle.  LETTER  

28th March 

Year Four Stage & Screen                

performances LETTER 

The Book Swap - after school                  

Outside Year Three classrooms 

29th March 

PTA Spring Disco LETTER                                     

30th March 

Rocksteady Concerts                     

9:30am - Parents Invited                   

10:30am - Whole School  

31st March 

Last Day of Term                                         

Y3 Magic of Fairy Tales event LETTER 

PTA Easter Raffle Draw LETTER 

3rd - 14th April  

Easter Holidays 

17th April  

Staff Training Day 

18th April  

Summer Term Begins 

 

 

 

 

YEAR SIX LEAVERS’ HOODIES 

Hoodies will be available to 

buy from Total Clothing from 

Tuesday 18th April 

Deadline for ordering is      

Tuesday 2nd May 

Full details available in LETTER 

UNIFORM POLICY 
 

Reminder Request It is an expectation 

that all students wear the approved 

school uniform; however, branded   

uniform is not a daily requirement.  

Full details of uniform requirements are 

on our website HERE 

More photos of all 

our recent activities 

are on our website 

HERE 

THE BOOK SWAP -  NEXT TUESDAY 28th MARCH 

Following the huge success of The Book 

Swap last half term, we plan to hold it on the 

last Tuesday of every half term. 

Children are invited to bring any books from 

home that they would like to swap for some 

new books.  This time, The Book Swap will be 

held on the wall outside the Year Three    

classrooms.  There will be a donations box if 

children would like to take a new book but 

do not have one of their own to swap. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Miss Jones | English Subject Lead 

http://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/CrosshallJuniorAT/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/CrosshallJunior
https://www.youtube.com/user/CrosshallJunior
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4070&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4062&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4066&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4063&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4065&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4062&type=pdf
https://www.totalclothingshop.co.uk/cjs
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4078&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=30
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/gallery/?pid=3&gcatid=16


ASK YOUR CHILD A QUESTION: 

 
Explain to your adult how fossils are formed.  

 
Tell your parents about your favourite part of the Verulamium.  

 
In English, we are thinking about Pokemon. What games did your family play when they were young?  

 
Who is Charles Darwin and why is he significant?  

Assembly Theme Next Week:       

Young Carers 

 

Dimitri 

Archie 

  Beau Z 

  David E 

  Esther T 

TTRS HOUSE BATTLE NEXT WEEK: 

Belfast v Edinburgh 

Assembly Theme Next Week:                                                                                          

United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child (UNCRC) 

RED NOSE DAY - 17TH MARCH  

Well done to everyone who took part in our cake sales last 

Friday to raise money for RND 2023.  Thank you to all the 

parents and children who donated cakes, biscuits, and 

other sweet treats too! 

Year Three: Lilly M, Daisy W, Macy M, Carmen S, Marina G, 

Mia C, Millie H, Evie G, Esther S, Roxee J, Isla C, Ava H, and 

Ella J 

Year Four: Zara W, Martha B, Sofia R, Cecelia P, Thomas C 

Year Five: Evie B, Maki O 

Year Six: Isla B, Amelia C, Layla R, Daisy N 

We raised a total of £1000! 

PREVIOUSLY….#AskCJS - 15th MARCH SESSION  

You can find information from our last session 

on Future Me programme on our website HERE 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY - 24th MARCH 

Well done to all the children who received awards at our Celebration 

Assembly this morning.  The assembly celebrated the achievements of 

students “displaying outstanding confidence and skill in using a wide 

range of technology”.  Full details are on our website HERE 

Eight Future Me Gold 

award winners were also 

p r e s e n t e d  w i t h              

certificates today. 

Well done to Joshua B, 

Brooke M, and Jonah D 

who have achieved 

consecutive years of 

Gold awards in year 

three, four, five, and six 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4079&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/page/?title=Students+Achievements+%26amp%3B+Awards&pid=25&action=saved

